







Clarksville, Tennessee

June 2018 Newsletter

Number 6

## **GOP Events**



President Donald Trump returned to Nashville on Tuesday, May 29 for a campaign rally endorsing Senatorial Candidate Marsha Blackburn (current Congressman, Tn. District 7.) The

Rally was held at the Municipal Auditorium (Nashville) at 7 PM and the house was packed! It was very apparent that this is a peoples' President! The crowd was very excited and many people fared the rain in order to see President Trump.

Chairman Scott Golden opened the rally and welcomed guest speakers after a very emotional and spine tingling rendition of our National Anthem by The Isaacs, a multi-award winning family group from Nashville. More will be reported in our next newsletter, so stay tuned!

JUNE 8 (Friday) – STATESMAN'S DINNER (annual fundraiser for the Tennessee Republican Party.) Please come out to help raise funds for our state-wide Republican Par-

ty Candidates at both State and local levels. There will be a roomful of Tennessee Republican Party Celebrities, from Senators to Governor to Congressman to candidates. The event starts at 6 PM at the Opryland Hotel in Nashville. Receptions, by invitation, start at 4:30 PM. Speaking of celebrities, the Speaker for this Statesman's Dinner will be House Majority Whip and Congressman Steve Scalise of Louisiana. Rep. Scalise was seriously wounded a year ago while practicing for the annual Republican vs. Democrat Congressional Baseball Game. The shooter was killed, while Steve has fully recovered from 5 operations to restore the wound damage he sustained. Please RSVP to Ashley Harbin at ashley@tngop.org or phone (615) 269-4260 in order to get your ticket for \$250 per person. Ticket Sales end on June 1.

JULY 12 (Thursday) –JAY REEDY FISH FRY, hosted by Scott and Linda Little of Little Piping and Mechanical, 2220 Woodlawn Rd., Woodlawn, Tn. 37191. Donations will be accepted. RSVP, please, by July 2 to RuralTNSpeaks@gmail.com or (931) 721-6828. Come for Southern Cooking at its best.

We are underway with **election seasons in August and November**. Candidates need money and volunteers in order to win. The Tennessee Republican Party needs voter registration to sign up more Republican Voters. We WILL need all Tennessee Republicans to VOTE in order to meet our goal of raising Tennessee from ranking last in the nation in voter turnout. Democrats are highly motivated so if Republicans stay home, the Blue Wave is coming. Remember, every one vote counts **– even yours.** 

### **REPUBLICANS**

WHO STAY HOME ELECT

**DEMOCRATS** 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR REPUBLICAN HEADQUARTERS from 10 AM - 2PM on Wednesdays, Thursdays, and Satur-

**days**. The public is invited to stop by to take home bumper stickers, yard signs, campaign literature, etc. You are welcome to stop by just to talk politics. Stay to browse through popular Trump caps, varieties of mugs, thermal glasses, or Republican jewelry. Find literature on your favorite candidate, discover your voting precinct, or register to vote. To volunteer to work, please contact Marie at (931) 861-3564 or at <a href="mailto:tillmanlm@charter.net">tillmanlm@charter.net</a>.

# Republican Auxiliaries

#### **MONTGOMERY COUNTY REPUB-**

LICAN WOMEN: will be meeting on Tuesday, June 5 at 11:30 AM at the Clarksville Country Club on Fairway Dr. Guest Speaker will be Scott Golden, Tennessee Republican State Party Chairman. Reservation are required for the \$19 luncheon buffet. Please contact joanniles@gmail.com or phone: (616) 450 -2800. "A reservation made is a reservation paid".

#### **RED RIVER REPUBLICAN WOMEN**:

gathers at The Looking Glass Restaurant on Warfield Boulevard on Saturday, June 16 at 10 AM. Guest Speaker is Sharon Boreing, President of the Washington County Republican Women's Club. Optional Brunch is served at 9:30 AM for those who make reservations for \$18.45, not including tip or drinks. Please contact karelleabigs@charter.net or phone (931) 217-4018 for required reservation for Brunch.

**YOUNG REPUBLICANS** (ages 18-40): has been chartered as an offi-

cial GOP Club. The club meets monthly at GOP Headquarters, 1817-A Madison St., Suite 1 to organize for candidate support doorknocking, phone-calling, and volunteering at our GOP Headquarters. For meeting times and events, Contact YR Chairman Adam Walker at (615) 476-4025 or e-mail him at adamwalker31311@gmail.com. Adam has also updated and revitalized the Young Republican FACEBOOK site at https://www.facebook.com/MCTYR/. New members are welcome to join us.

APSU COLLEGE REPUBLICANS: WILL MEET ON Wednesdays monthly on the 3rd floor of the Morgan Center at APSU. They are helping Republican Candidates by knocking on doors of Republican Voters, handing out campaign literature, etc. They are selling t-shirts as a fund-raiser. The Montgomery County Republican Party has commissioned a special tablecloth, sporting the APSU College Republican Emblem to be presented for

use at College Republican Events. For information, contact Club President Taylar Scott at <a href="mailto:tscott27@my.apsu.edu">tscott27@my.apsu.edu</a>.

MONTGOMERY COUNTY REPUBLICAN PARTY meets at Republican Party Headquarters, 1817-A Madison St., Suite 1, on the 4th Tuesday of each month at 7 PM. Social Hour starts at 6 -7 PM. Republican Candidates are invited to bring their campaign literature to be displayed at GOP Headquarters. If they attend our meeting, they will be introduced and encouraged in their campaigns. Our next meeting will be on June 26. As always, the public is welcome to attend.

### Officers

#### CHAIR

Sharon Massey Grimes montgomerycountytngop@live.com

WOMEN'S CO-CHAIRMAN Marie Tillman <u>tillmanlm@charter.net</u>

MEN'S CO-CHAIRMAN Charles Martin

RECORDING SECRETARY Rita Wilson ritamaewilson@aol.com

CORRESPONDING SECRETARY Brenda Lewis Graham blgfarmgirl51@gmail.com

TREASURER Helga Redd helgaredd@aol.com

ASSISTANT TREASURER Pamela Johnson

*Newsletter* Pat Allen & Marie Tillman







Congratulations to those of you who ran as a Republican in our recent Republican Primary. Best wishes to those of you who are running against competition in the August Election. For those of you who are not running for office, please get out to VOTE to elect these fine Republican Candidates.